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LAST WEEK’S RECORD 

Bible School                               94 

Worship Service                    121 

Sunday Evening                                                                  70 

Wednesday Evening                                                        72 

Contribution                $3,307.54  

SERVING THE CONGREGATION 

August 26, 2018 

Announcements:                                                     Bob Perry 

Scripture Reader:                              Ron Taffe 

Opening Prayer:                              Jim Cross 

Song Director:                                                Dwyane Dennis 

Sermon:                          Jimmy Hyde 

Closing Prayer:                               Burl Vanlandingham 

SERVING AT THE LORD’S TABLE 

NORTH         SOUTH          

Justin Dean                                           Dennis Brodersen 

Mitch Harmon                                Kolby Shadaram 

AT THE BACK OF AUDITORIUM 

Cary Leonard                                                   Austin Beard 

USHERS 

Bob Stephens                                      Joe Curtis 

GREETERS 

Foyer:                               Bob & Janet Stephens 

Elevator:                                        Joe & Amber Curtis 

NURSERY ATTENDANT 

Lysa Park 

ASSISTING OUTSIDE ELEVATOR DOOR 

Don Mack 

PROJECTION & AUDIO CONTROL 

Keith Lawrence                                            Kyle Perry 

ELDERS DOWNSTAIRS 

Bob Perry         Bob Stephens 

 

EVENING WORSHIP SERVICE 

LAST SUNDAY OF THE MONTH SINGING DEVOTIONAL 

NO BIBLE HOUR 

SERVING AT THE LORD’S TABLE 

           NORTH                  SOUTH 

Cary Leonard                        Tom Chesnut 

VOLUNTEER CLEANING THIS WEEK: Team #4 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT SERVICE 

August 29, 2018 

Song Director:                   Clavin Norwood 

Classes for all ages 

If you are unable to serve this week, please notify 

FRANK ROMBERG 405-481-6500 
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Tenth and Bell—P.O. Box 1228—Shawnee, OK 74802-1228 

Office: 405-273-3065   

Email: tenthandbell@sbcglobal.net   Website: shawneecentralcofc.org 

MINISTERS: 

Jimmy Hyde 

Nathan Kelly 

ELDERS: 

Dennis Brodersen 

Paul Harris 

Steve Kelly 

Bob Perry 

Bob Stephens 

DEACONS: 

Dale Beard 

Jim Cross 

Joe Curtis 

Tracy Gettle 

Keith Lawrence 

Craig McKnight 

Michael Michener 

Scott Perry 

Frank Romberg 

Ron Taffe 

SECRETARY: 

Michelle McKnight 
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MISSIONS: 

Haiti Children’s Home 

Hope Harbor Children’s Home 

Liflyfield Christian & Adoption 

Nicaragua 

Search 

Southern Africa Bible College 
        



TIPTON HOME 

Our August collection for the     
Tipton Home will be paper towels. 
Please place these items in the  
barrel in the foyer.  Thank you. 

THANK YOU NOTE 

To our church family, Thank you for all your caring 
thoughts, prayers, and the delicious food we received 
this past week. We appreciate every one so much. 
After several bad days James is feeling 
some better but still a little weak. 
Please continue prayers for him. We’re 
so blessed to be a part of this wonder-
ful church family. Love you all, James & 
Joan Reeves 

03   Ron & Debbie Taffe 
11   Bob & Louise Perry 
14   Frank & Rita Romberg 
14   Arthur & Noma Epperson 
20   Al & Rhetta Smith 
 
Celebrate with these wonderful couples! They are a 
great  example in love and dedication as they follow 
God’s perfect plan for man. 

CONTINUING PRAYER CONCERNS 

Kyrian Anderson (young friend of the Hyde's with          

Leukemia), Chad Beard, Carol Brodersen,  Nancy Burlison, 

Betty Caldwell (sister of Linda Carpenter), Debra  Campbell 

(daughter of Doris Phillips), Harold Carothers, Blake Carter 

(great grandson of Sue Merritt), Boyd Cheney, Dava Clark 

(niece of Burl Vanlandingham), Sherri Collins, Norma 

Cowden, Thelma Divine, Fredith Hanifan, Leslie Hawkins 

(mother of Amber Curtis), Sandon Hilditch, Shelly Carter 

Johnson, John Johnston, Larry Kelly, Diane Lawerance, 

Thearlene Morris, Marissa Parman, Andy Peerson (brother 

to Royce Peerson), Katie Carter Rose (niece of Denise 

Beard), Rhetta Smith, Pam Snider (daughter of Dennis & 

Carol Brodersen), Dorothy Strickland, John Sullivan, Emma 

White, Iva Williams (mother of Cathy Rose). All these 

members and friends have continuing health concerns or 

other special circumstances.  

They appreciate your interest and prayers. 

PRAYER CONCERNS 

Chad Beard had a CT scan Wednesday 
and was told that all looks well in his 
head area.  However, he is having     
additional symptoms that may or may 
not be related to the shunt and one of 

the doctors said he might need an MRI.  Nothing is 
scheduled nor approved for now.  The family had a 
difficult time Wednesday and were not able to see his 
main neurosurgeon because of surgical                      
commitments.  They need prayers for patience and also 
that the doctors and nurses seeing to his care will have 
some wisdom and little more empathy in dealing with 
Chad’s complicated medical history and current     
symptoms. 

Jim Lynn has been at home with the shingles. Please 
keep him in your prayers as he recovers. 

Kenneth Epley is now home after going through       
therapy for a stroke. Please continue to keep him and 
Sara in your prayers. 

02   Leona Smith 
02   Michaela Michener 
07   Lori Farris 
09   Burl Vanlandingham 
10   Eric Park 
11   Heather Perry 
12   Paul Harris  21   Mitch Harmon 
16   Augustus Beard  27   Rebecca Webb 
17   Yuvonda Weeks  28   Kenneth Epley 
17 Tamara Perry  28   Jon Merritt 
 
Remember these Central Family members this month 
as they celebrate their special day! Happy Birthday! 

FAMILY NEWS 
God is good. We have been enjoying some unusually 

cooler weather for August. We still have several needing 

our prayers. Some are struggling with physical health 

problems and other with spiritual problems. Let’s all be 

in prayer for one another. We have our end of the month 

singing service this Sunday night. I want to encourage all 

of you to come and be a part of this important time of 

worship and fellowship. We also will have our new Bible 

classes starting up in a little over one week. On            

September 9th and 12th we will begin our new quarters. 

We will be trying something new on Wednesday nights. 

On the first Wednesday night of every month we will 

share a meal together at the church building before   

classes start. We will also have a special Wednesday 

night Bible class for young families. I’m calling it a      

Marriage and Family Bible study. We will focus on Biblical 

principles for families. My goal is for us to keep it positive 

and encouraging. I also would like for us to reach out to 

all of our young married and young families to encourage 

them to come to the class. May God be glorified in     

everything we do.  

Sharing a Meal of Memories 

Every week we share the Lord’s supper together. We 

take the unleavened bread and the grape juice              

remembering Jesus’ body and blood. But what’s the    

purpose in taking the Lord’s supper together? Is it deeper 

than remembering Jesus’ flesh and blood? 

“And he took bread, gave thanks and broke it, and gave 

it to them, saying, "This is my body given for you; do 

this in remembrance of me."  

“In the same way, after the supper he took the cup,  

saying, "This cup is the new covenant in my blood, 

which is poured out for you.” “Luke 22:19-21 NIV 

Jesus wants us to remember Him. He wants us to         

remember His flesh and blood. Why? Why not have  

symbols of Jesus’ love for us? Let’s study together this 

Lord’s day the significance of Jesus flesh and blood as we 

share the Lord’s Supper together.      

 

See you this Sunday.  

Your brother 

Jimmy Hyde  

LOOKING AHEAD 

AUGUST 26—Last Sunday Singing Devotional 

AUGUST 26—Dinner & Devo @ Park Home 

SEPTEMBER 5-First Wednesday Night Monthly Dinner 

SEPTEMER 9—Fall Bible Class Quarter Begins 

SEPTEMBER 9—Bible Hour Resumes 

SEPTEMBER 12—Wed Morning Ladies Class Brunch 

YOUTH NEWS 
 
By NATHAN KELLY  

Do not forget our dinner and devo this Sunday after 
evening service at the home of the Park's. I am unsure 
of what Lysa will want everyone to bring, but I will text 
out that information when I receive it. Also, Mike 
Coghill at Choctaw is planning a little camp reunion on 
October 20-21, so keep that weekend free if you're  
interested in attending. It will be held at Choctaw 
Church of Christ. 

Do you like routine or do you like spontaneity? I,      
personally, like routines and I have a general routine I 
follow every day of the week, but sometimes my 
daughters don't follow the routine and throw            
everything off. Those days are usually not my favorite, 
but sometimes it turns out even better. When it comes 
to our spiritual walks, we find ourselves getting stuck in 
routines because we find them comfortable and safe. 
We have to be careful of falling into these habits       
because we can quickly lose that passion that drives us. 
John tells the church in Ephesus in Revelations 2:4-5 
not to forsake their first love. Routines are safe and can 
be good, but it's never a bad thing to change things up 
and keep that passion lit.  

WALL OF FAME STARS 

How well do you know your Bible facts? Do 

you know the names of the books in the 

Bible? Do you know the Twelve Tribes of Israel? What 

about the names of the apostles? Our church family 

children study hard to memorize these facts and many 

more facts and verses. We want to encourage them 

and challenge everyone else too. In the coming weeks 

you will see a “Wall of Fame” going up outside the   

auditorium door going into the classroom wing with 

our STARS on it. STARS stands for Seeking To Achieve 

Righteous Spirits. You will also notice around the    

building various posters and teaching aids to help with 

this; there will even be a Books of the Bible floor       

runner in the upstairs hallway. When our children have 

a fact memorized we will reveal it during our              

announcements on Sunday morning and Wednesday 

evening services and they will have an icon of that fact 

put under their picture on the Wall of Fame. Please 

take time to congratulate and encourage these children 

on their achievements. Also, let Rita Romberg know 

what an incredible job she has done on getting all of 

this together! Ask Rita or one of our Bible teachers for 

a list of the facts the children are memorizing and    

challenge yourself to become one of our STARS. 


